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Find Us On Facebook or Visit Our Website
Go to www.facebook.com/HawleySeniorLiving. This is a great way to keep up with your family and friends at Hawley Senior 
Living. You can view photos and videos of many of our activities and events.If you are currently a facebook member, "like" us 
and receive updated posts. Visit our website at www.hawleyseniorliving.com to find information about services we offer in, view 
our newsletter and activity calendar, download admission information or complete and submit employment applications.

Friends & Family Tuesday, April 15th
11:30 am - 1:00 pm

Please join us for delicious
soup and sandwiches.

We will be serving from 11:30 - 1:00 pm
so stop in when you are able.

Once again there is no charge. Luncheon

Hawley Senior Living
Offering Assistance With Daily Living

Winston Churchill said, “We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give. 
Thank you to all our volunteers at Hawley Senior Living. We are so grateful for all of you!

Cheryl Wicker Vonnie Specht Sherry Lunder Kathy Megran



Hawley Senior Living

Every Thursday
1:45 Hymn Sing and 2:00 Worship

  

Thurs. April 3rd
Hegland/Lysne/Solem Parish

Thurs. April 10th
Hawley Lutheran Church

Thurs. April 17th
Rollag/Park/Gran Lutheran Parish

Thurs. April 24th
Lysne Lutheran

Lots Of Smiles & Shenanigans
On St. Patrick’s Day!



There’s nothing like a mouth 
watering pizzeria pizza! Last 
month we added a “Pizza 
Party” to our calendar. Once 
a month, residents who 
choose to participate can 
pay $5 to get pizza delivered 
from Minnesota Slice, 
Hawley’s local pizzeria. 
What a fun change of pace!

It’s one of the best pastimes 
ever, card playing. You can see 
this group nearly everyday 
playing rummy. 
Last month we welcomed Myer 
Rath, a senior at Lake Park High 
School as she fulfills her 
obligation of volunteer hours for 
the National Honor Society. 

Spring is definitely in the air, or at least that’s what our 
calendar says…. Look at these beautiful tulips we created 
in our acrylic painting class!



The Science of
Making Butter

We had the best time making butter with our favorite 2nd grade class! We learned all about the science of 
making butter and some of our residents told the students about their experiences making butter when 
they were on the farm. We even learned that the word butter in Norwegian is smor (pronounced smer).

Pets, especially dogs, can provide constant companionship and unconditional love. Their 
presence can lower stress levels, reduce anxiety, and even improve mood. There are countless 
other benefits that lead to a better overall quality of life.
Archie, a rat terrier belongs to Jamie Mars, one of our HHAs.  Jamie has been bringing Archie in 
for visits a few days a week and it has been such a wonderful experience for both residents and 
Archie. 


